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New Year 7 Transition – Parent Information Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to Corby Technical School in September.  As part of our transition 
process, we would like to invite you and your child to an information evening on Thursday 8th June 2023. The session 
will include an introductory presentation, tour of the school and our uniform supplier will be available so that you can 
try on uniform and make purchases if required. You may choose to visit the uniform supplier directly at a time 
convenient for you, please see further details on our school website here.  Before making any uniform purchases, 
please read our uniform guidance carefully which highlights our expectations for our students. 
 
Space is limited so we are only able to make space for a maximum of three family members including your child. If the 
time you have been allocated is inconvenient, please contact the school at enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org and we 
will endeavour to accommodate your requirements. 
 
In addition to our information evening, we can confirm that transition day will be on Friday 14th July 2023 between 
9.00am and 3.00pm.  This will give your child the opportunity to meet with other students who will also be joining 
Corby Technical School in September.  Students should wear a plain white shirt and their usual school skirt or trousers.  
Corby Technical School will provide all learning resources needed throughout the school day.  Please ensure your child 
brings a packed lunch with them.  We will write to you closer to the time with more detailed arrangements. 

 
Lastly, we still have some administrative tasks to complete, if you have not yet completed our data collection sheet 
please do so by Wednesday 31st May 2023, the link can be found here.  Additionally, there is some further information 
that we request you review: 

• Home school agreement 

• Acceptable use of IT policy 

• Photo & media consent 

• Communications consent 

Please can you and your child read the guidance and policy documents on our website here.  After you have read these 
documents, please complete the Consent and Policy Agreement by following this link. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 8th June 2023, please also be advised that our new Year 7 cohort 
will join us on Monday 4th September 2023.  If you have any questions regarding your child’s transition, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school at enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 Mr K Fitzpatrick 
 Assistant Principal 
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